
Notice of Student Attire Standards 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As we strive to maintain a positive and productive learning environment, we would like to 

remind everyone of our student attire standards. It is our goal to ensure that all students are 

appropriately and respectfully dressed during school hours. 

Dress Code Guidelines: 

• All students are expected to wear shirts with sleeves. 

• Pants and shorts must be of appropriate length and fit. 

• Footwear must be safe and suitable for school activities. 

• Clothing with offensive graphics or language is prohibited. 

• Hats and head coverings should only be worn for religious purposes. 

We appreciate your support in ensuring that our students adhere to these standards. Our 

collective efforts will help foster a respectful and conducive learning atmosphere. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school 

administration. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Date] 


